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Dear Oac Families,  
 
As you may have heard, the Federal Government has made further announcements today, Thursday 2 April,  
regarding a new childcare system, which is to take effect from this Sunday. 
 
At this stage, the government is yet to confirm the details of the new system to Oac and other organisations 
within the early learning sector. 
 
We understand this will likely raise questions for many of you, however we ask for your patience as we seek 
clarification and work through the impact to Oac and the impact to our families. 
 
We appreciate that you may have already emailed or raised a query with your Director or our Family Support 

team, at this stage we are pausing responding until we understand more about this announcement.  

 
Please know we are working through this with urgency and will provide further updates to all families as soon 
as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Anna Learmonth  
CEO 


